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                            8th December, 2021 

 
 

 
10 Downing Street 
London 

SW1A 2AA 
 
 

Dear Prime Minister, 
 

 
You have not responded to my communications.  With serious allegations of child 
abuse it is impossible for there not to have been some form of investigation.  If proven 

wrong I would have heard by now.  You are the only one who can sanction an 
investigation into yourself and your handling and subsequent cover up and perversion 
of justice. 

 
This is clearly a criminal act, so respectfully, I must ask you to resign so that you can 

be investigated for the systemic abuse of autistic children and others with special needs 
on your watch.  
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Howard Lamb 

DC  
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